
 
 

 

 

To Our Residents, Family and Staff Members: 

We are writing to you to inform you that the facility has a dedicated COVID IsolationUnit that 

has been approved by the Department of Public Health.  We have started admitting COVID-19 

positive residents to this unit in support of our referring hospitals and the community need.  

 Neville Center is one of five facilities in the state with state approved COVID-19 

Isolation Unit 

 These patientsare in need of care for recovery from COVID-19 

 We have dedicated staff to care for COVID-19 positive patients within the 

Isolation Unit 

 There is a separate entrance/exit to this Isolation Unit 

 We are following the guidance from CDC and the Department of Public Health by 

placing all admissions from the hospital in quarantine for 14 days, regardless of 

their COVID status per CDC Guidance and MA DPH Requirements 

 Neville Center follows all CDC and MA DPH guidelines for the appropriate use of 

PPE (Personal Protective Equipment) and the center maintains adequate supplies 

readily available to its staff 

We are staying in very close communication with local and state health officials and continue to 

make patient care our top priority. 

Sincerely, 

Victor Emodi 

Victor Emodi, Administrator 


